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FROM THE OFFICE OF SOUTH DAKOTA'S U.S. SENATOR 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, October 7, 1977 

2313 Dirksen Senate Office Building, Washington, DC 20510 phone: (202)224-2321 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT 
Bob McKeithen 202-224-2321 

McGovern-Dole Postpone Beef Industry Oversight Hearings 

WASHINGTON, D.C. Senator George McGovern and Senator Robert Dole announced 
today that the hearings they had scheduled for October 10, 12, and 14, to look 
into the economic problems in the beef industry have been postponed because 
ot the extended debate on the energy bill. 

"We are working on rescheduling the hearing," the two Senators said, "because 
we feel that it will provide valuable information and focus attention on what 
has become a major problem for a substantial segment of the agricultural sector 
of our economy . '' 

They said, as of now, they are looking at dates following the adjournment of the 
current session of the Congress . 

# # # # # # 
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